
From: Cris Dercon <dercon@boijmans.rotterdam.nl>
Organization: Museum Boijmans van Beuningen
To: Vasif Kortun <director@proje4l.org>
Date: Thursday, May 24, 2001 11:05
Subject: Re: <no subject>

Dear Vasif,

of course I would love to talk in Istanbul... but I have to be very 
careful about the dates. As it is right now, a weekend in augustus 
(after august 5 before August 27) would be most suitable. June and 
July are impossible.Remember that the Bosch show here is opening on 
September 1. Is september itself excluded?  Chris Dercon


